
 
 

December 24, 2024 
Article also appeared in Aberdeen, Fallston, Havre de Grace Patch 

 
 

 
If residents use Harford County Trash Services, their trash schedule will be bumped out a day so Wednesday's 

trash will be picked up Thursday, Thursday's trash on Friday and Friday to Saturday. (Shutterstock) 
 

HARFORD COUNTY, MD — Christmas falls on a Wednesday this year and numerous offices, 
centers and other places will be closed in recognition of the holiday. 

State, county and local offices and courts will be closed Wednesday, Dec. 25. Post offices are 
closed Dec. 25. 



Harford County Public Schools will be on winter break Dec. 23-Jan. 1. The Harford County 
Public Library will be closed Dec. 24-25. 

If residents use Harford County Trash Services, their trash schedule will be bumped out a day 
so Wednesday's trash will be picked up Thursday, Thursday's trash on Friday and Friday to 
Saturday. 

 
 

 
 


